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I live in Tigard and frequently need to use Hall Blvd. from Hwy 99 to SW Oleson Rd. 

Hall is in terrible condition and is in dire need of repairs. ODOT has not kept up with 

doing this, so I support given the authority to the City ofTigard and passing HB 2756 

so that this can happen sooner than later. Thank you for considering my testimony.  


